
 

  

  

   
 

      

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

INCONSIDERATE AND DANGEROUS PARKING 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have had complaints AGAIN about dangerous and inconsiderate parking. I'm sure you can 
agree that the safety of our children and residents of Mossy Lea Road is paramount.  
Please can we ask that you: 
 

 Drive at a safe speed 

 

 Leave the pavement for pedestrians  

 

 Only park on the school side of the road - Do not double park 

 

 Do not block residents driveways 

 

 Park further away from school to avoid congestion  

 

I hope that this parking issue can be resolved without further disruption or complaints. 
  
 
Thank you, 

 

V. Gleeson  

Headteacher  

 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Mossy Lea Road, Wrightington, 
Wigan, Lancashire, WN6 9RE 

Telephone 01257 423092 
Headteacher – Miss V Gleeson 

Email: school.info@st-josephs-wrightington.lancs.sch.uk 
Website: www.st-josephs-wrightington.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 
‘Living life to the full’ 
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